\ \ Seattle Office of
I Inspector General

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director

CcC: Mary Opler, OPA Investigations Supervisor

From: Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Investigation Specialist

Date: November 6, 2023

Re: EXP INV Certification for Case Number: 20230PA-0447

OIG EXP INV Certification Memo

OIG has reviewed the proposed EXP INV for case number 20230PA-0447. This investigation is certified
as thorough, timely, and objective.

Respectfully,

Nicolette Lattanzio, OIG Investigation Specialist



